‘ VICTIM
SERVICES

of Middlesex-London

Dear Cathy,

First, let us just say, thank you!

We are so glad that this year's tournament was such a success and were
honored to have been a part of it.

Your recent donation of four thousand dollars to Victim Services of Middlesex-
London helps make our initiatives to support victims/survivors of crime and tragic
circumstances possible.

This year, we aim to continue to strengthen relationships and build presence
within London and Middlesex County to ensure our services are available to each
and every person in need of support.

As our program and number of clients served grows your donation will go a long
way in enabling these efforts.

With heartfelt gratitude from our Board of Directors and staff team.

Kind regards,

Brad Thompson & John Elston

Victim Services of Middlesex-London

601 Dundas Street, London ON N6B1X1
Phone - 519-661-5636 General Email - staff@vsmiddlesex.org




